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A message  from  the  principal        
Dear Parents / Guardians:  
 The Explore results have arrived and each eighth grade student has been met 
with. My plan was to take the top ten scorers and provide lunch for them. The top 
ten turned into the top 13. There was a seven way tie with the score 21. I would like 
to thank the students, parents and staff for being supportive of the Explore test. 
February 1 is an early release day for the district. Middle School and High School 
will be released at 1:00. Busing will still be provided.  The teaching staff will be 
inserviced for the remainder of the school day. Notice the dates at the bottom of the 
page. Parent-Teacher conferences are coming rather quickly. Have you made your 
appointment yet? 
    Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal    
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Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
 
www.labrae.k12.oh.us/ 

Newsletter 

February 1 .......... Early Release for students at 1:00 
February 9 ................... Parent Teacher Conferences 
February 13 ................. Parent Teacher Conferences 
February 17-20 ........................................ No School 
February 21 ................................ Fund Raiser Starts 
February 27 ................................ Interims Go Home 

Students of the month:           
The following students have 
been selected as Students of the 
Month for December and 
January:   
 

Carolynn Clark 
Jeffrey Estes 

Alyssa Ginkinger 
Vaughn Wesley 

Derek Marsh 
Allison Middleton 

 

Noah Golembowski 
Kaylie Klotzbach 

Kyle Butcher 
Bailey Tennant 
Gage Harvath 
Kelly Tennant 

 

interim reports: 
LaBrae Middle School staff will post Interim 
grades on February 24 with Interims going 
home with students on February 27. 

Parent Teacher Conferences: 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences will be 
held at LaBrae Middle School on 
February 9 and February 13 from 
3:30 to 7:00 p.m.  Please call the 
Middle School office at (330) 898-
8599 to set up an appointment with 
your child’s teachers. Conferences 
are for 15 minutes each. 

 

Spring fund raiser: 
 

LaBrae Middle School students will be 
selling Cookie Dough and other items 
including kitchen essentials, chocolate, 
jewelry, garden stuff and magazines. 
Sale starts February 21 until March 12. 
Please support our school.     
     Thanks!!!  

Library corner: 
Thanks to everyone who shopped this year’s 
Scholastic Book Fair. Profits earned will enable us 
to acquire new books and materials for the library. 

Commendable 


